
 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Rome, December 4 2009 – As to the news appearing in the press today regarding possible deals on capital, 
Astaldi S.p.A. confirms that it has taken no decision on this issue. 

 
 
 
For further information: 
Astaldi S.p.A.         PMS Corporate Communications 
Tel. +39 06/41766389        Tel. +39 06/48905000 
Alessandra Onorati        Giancarlo Frè Torelli 
IR & Corporate Communication Manager 
a.onorati@astaldi.com  www.astaldi.it  
 


